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Welcome Back to Spring 2025!

OEE invites
assessment
coordinators to an
upcoming focus
group! Share your
feedback on the
assessment
process. Sign up:

Quick reminder that the
academic program
assessment report
deadline has shifted to
September 30 annually. 

Join us for a week-long celebration of
data with a series of 30-minute
webinars and a Data Open House. 

stonybrook.edu/OEE

OEE’s 
Listening 
Tour

Reminder: 24-25
Reports due Sept.

#LoveDataWeek25

s t o n y b r o o k . e d u / L D W 2 5
Learn more & Register: 

educationaleffectiveness
@stonybrook.edu

Gen Ed 
Assessment is

Underway!
OEE is meeting with

gen ed instructors for 
guided assessment

conversations to
reflect on Fall ’24 SBC

courses from
selected categories.


